
 

 

 
 

February 8, 2019 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Compliance EnviroSystems, LLC will begin smoke testing for the City of Sulphur in the 

following areas starting on February 11, 2019 and continuing through February 15, 2019.   

 

You may see smoke coming from the vent stacks on houses, holes in the ground, or dried 

up drain traps. This smoke is non-toxic, harmless, has no odor, and creates no fire hazard.  

  

Streets that will be affected are: 

 

• McBride Street 

• N. Johnson Street 

• N. Huntington  

• Willow Street 

• Tamarack Street 

• Lafargue Street  

• LoveJoy Street 

• Ginger Street  

• S. Stanford Street  

• S. Huntington Street  

• Catherine Street  

• Pamela Street  

• W. Kent Drive  

• E. Kent Drive  

• Maria Drive  

• Francis Avenue 

• Starlin Drive  

• S. Hudson Street  

• N. Hudson Street  

• S. Mitchell Street 

• N. Mitchell Street  

• S. Liberator Street  

• N. Liberator Street
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